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 TO: Nursing Facilities, Chronic Disease and Rehabilitation Inpatient Hospitals, and 

Psychiatric Inpatient Hospitals Participating in MassHealth 
 

FROM: Terence G. Dougherty, Medicaid Director  
 
 RE: Change of Address for Taunton MassHealth Enrollment Center Long-Term-Care 

Applications 
 

 
Background Effective December 6, 2010, all long-term-care intake applications, 

(Senior Medical Benefit Requests (SMBRs)), and intake eligibility 
paperwork that were previously sent to the Taunton MassHealth 
Enrollment Center, located at 21 Spring Street, Suite 4, Taunton, MA 
02780, should now be sent to the following address or fax number.  

 
Taunton MassHealth Enrollment Center  
P.O. Box 1231 
Taunton, MA  02780 
Fax:  508-828-4634  
 

The mailing address for the Taunton MassHealth Enrollment Center on 
the SMBR will be revised to reflect this change. 
  

  
Questions If you have any questions about the information in this bulletin, please 

contact MassHealth Customer Service at 1-800-841-2900, e-mail your 
inquiry to providersupport@mahealth.net, or fax your inquiry to 
617-988-8974. 
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